
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Perry Barr Families  
Many children, young people and their families are facing challenges as 
a result of Covid-19. Community groups and support services are 
working hard to meet local needs. There are also hardship funds 
available to support families who need short-term help.  
 
Please contact Spurgeons at Lime Tree Children’s Centre for more 
information about support and funds available for families and groups in 
Aston, Birchfield, Handsworth, Handsworth Wood, Holyhead, 
Kingstanding, Lozells, Oscott and Perry Barr  
 
We can support young people, families, schools and community 

workers with: 
Information and a directory of local support available during the Covid-
19 period  
(including food, wellbeing, debt, parenting and play)  
 

Applying for up to £150 resilience fund grants for families in need  
 
 
 

Making a self or professional support referral 
 

 Phone: 012 752 1900 
 Email: PerrybarrEHnetwork@spurgeons.org 

Information, referral and resilience funds applications can be downloaded: 

www.birmingham.gov.uk/Covid19CYPF 
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